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Thank you for supporting your child with their poetry homework from 
a couple of weeks ago. We had a lovely session on Wednesday when 
every child performed their chosen poem. We were extremely 
impressed with the work that had clearly been put in at home and this 
was reflected in each recital. Some children had even learnt their 
poem off by heart! 
 
Thank you also for supporting the recent fund-raising days – both 
Children in Need and Type 1 Diabetes are very worthy charities and 
the children looked fantastic on both days in their costumes. 
 
The children in Year 3 have been asked to provide some festive 
musical entertainment during the annual Winter Bazaar which takes 
place on Thursday 7th December after school. We are hoping that 
most children will be attending anyway with their parents/carers. The 
plan is that the children will be met after school as normal to enjoy 
the Bazaar with you but we would like them to meet us in the school 
hall at 4.30pm ready to sing a few songs. Children can bring a Santa 
hat or other festive headgear to wear during the performance. It 
should last no more than 15 minutes.  Your child can then continue to 
enjoy the Bazaar with you afterwards. A fantastic photo opportunity! 
 
We are sending the words home as an ongoing homework activity 
alongside the current musical instrument making task!  
 
Finally, our theatre visit this morning was very enjoyable and all our 
children were a credit to themselves and our school.  
 

Please return homework school by: 24/11/17 (instrumtents) 
 


